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Your Waco Community Needs You at “Night of Hope”! 

Hope For All is hosting its annual fundraising event, “A Night of Hope,” to raise funds for Waco’s 

community.  

 

WACO, Texas, March 9, 2025 - Hope For All is hosting its annual fundraising event called “A Night of 

Hope on March 15, 2025, at the Grand Ballroom of the Waco City Convention Center to raise funds for 

local community programs.  

 

The evening event will feature live music by local bands, a gourmet dinner prepared by renowned local 

chefs, and a silent auction. Attendees can bid on artwork, vacation packages, and exclusive experiences 

donated by local businesses. Tickets can be purchased on the Hope For All website, and all proceeds 

benefit the nonprofit’s commitment to supporting the Waco community.  

 

“I’ve seen firsthand the impact that Hope for All has on our community,” John Doe, long-time volunteer 

with Hope for All, said. “This event is a chance for everyone to contribute and make a difference.”  

 

The event is projected to draw over 300 guests, including community leaders, local celebrities, and 

dedicated sponsors of the nonprofit. Hope for All heads various community programs, including food 

distribution, educational workshops, and housing assistance for underprivileged families.  

 

​ A Night for Hope promises an unforgettable evening with live entertainment, gourmet food, and 

giving back to the community. Tickets can be purchased online at www.hopeforall.org  
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Hope for All is a local nonprofit organization dedicated to supporting the Waco community through 

various services and programs.  
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